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Dear SCCS Families,
As you may have heard in the news today, Missouri public and charter schools will close their buildings to students for the
rest of the school year (see attached press release). I am writing to inform you that "SCCS at Home" will continue through
May 22 in line with other area schools to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 in our community.

While you may have many questions about the details, know we are working tirelessly behind the scenes to promote the
love of learning in your child and in your family through this tumultuous season. After taking the long weekend to observe
Good Friday and Easter, our team of dedicated teachers will resume their ongoing commitment to supporting your family,
engaging with your child, and working to walk through this time together. Early next week we will be sending out a Google
Classroom feedback survey to all parents and we will learn together how to live and learn in this new season.

In our Thursday afternoon leadership team meeting today, we were weeping and saddened by this news and we know
many of you will grieve with us as well the inability to learn together in our building in the weeks ahead. Simply put, we
miss your children, and we miss working with your families in person. I invite you to join me in believing: it will not always
be like this. Let us look to Jesus, and await the day when it will be better, together.

Talk to you next week,
Michael Treadwell
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